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Lithium Button Battery Safety

It is important to remember this holiday season that with the arrival of new toy$&
young and old we take note of the risk they might pose to family members.

cameras, calculators, musical books and greeting cards etc. These batteries ca
often be accessible when loose, in packaging or from products with accessiblé
battery compartments.




